CITY ENGINEERING
Application for the Approval of Subcontractors on Public Works Contracts

Contract No.: 8490
Contract Name: RESURFACING 2020 - CURB & GUTTER AND CASTINGS
Contractor: Raymond P. Cattell inc.

Contract Value: $1,015,303.00

Inaccordance with Section 109 of the Specifications, | request the approval of the following subcontractorsto be engaged by our com pany
for this contract:

Mailing addresses of the subconfractors are attached.

| agree that| am fully responsible for the acts and omissions of the subcontractors and I understand that the City's approval does not create
any contractual relationship between any of the subcontractors and the City. | further agree that, if during the term of the contract, itis
necessary to amend this list of subcontractors, | shall request and obtain approval of the City Engineer, in writing and prior to alowing any
work by the subcontractor(s). In those instances where the amended listinwlves MBE, WBE, or SBE subcontractors, | shall ako obtain the

approval of the Department of Civil Rights.
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Boutelle, Alane

From: Art Mackesey <amackesey@rpcattell.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 7:25 AM

To: Boutelle, Alane

Subject: RE: New Subcontractor List Requirement

Yes, these are correct .

From: Boutelle, Alane <ABoutelle@cityofmadison.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 11, 2020 1:55 PM

To: Art Mackesey <amackesey@rpcattell.com>
Subject: New Subcontractor List Requirement

Hi Art,

We announced at our semi-annual Engineers, Contractors, and Developers meeting that going forward we need the full
legal name of any subcontractor on the subcontractor list. From this information we confirm that each company is able
to legally work in Wisconsin.

This requirement came from our Attorney’s Office and we are instituting it in 2020.

We don’t have much space on our form, so perhaps a second page in the future would be a solution.

In the meantime, for contract 8490, can you please confirm that this is the legal name of the subcontractor on your
subcontractor list?
e J.R’s Construction and Landscaping, Inc.

Regards,
Alane

Alane Boutelle

Department of Public Works
Engineering Division

1600 Emil Street

Madison, WI153713
aboutelle@cityofmadkson.com
(608) 267-1197




